
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 5, 1997 

 

BY FEDERAL EXPRESS 

 

Dr. James B. Rhoads 

3613 East Illinois Lane 

Bellingham, Washington 98226 

 

Re: Telephone Interview, March 10, 1997 

 

Dear Dr. Rhoads: 

 

I am writing to confirm our telephone conversation of today, in which we scheduled a telephone 

interview for Monday, March 10, at 10:30 am Pacific time.  Douglas Horne and I of the ARRB staff 

will conduct the interview, which we anticipate will take no longer than 30-45 minutes.  The subject 

of the interview will be the 1966 inventory of materials from the autopsy of President Kennedy at the 

National Archives. 

 

As I mentioned during our conversation, we think it would be useful to refer to particular records 

while we are talking with you.  Accordingly, I am enclosing photocopies of two records related to 

the 1966 inventory of autopsy materials, which we have marked for ease of reference as “ARRB MD 

12” and “ARRB MD 13.”  Please have these records at hand when we speak with you on Monday. 

 

As we also discussed today, the ARRB would like to make an audio recording of our phone interview 

with you, which will be preserved at the National Archives and made available to interested members 

of the public when the ARRB has finished its work.  You told me you had no objection to this way 

of proceeding.  We will be happy to send you a copy of the audiotape if you so desire. 



Dr. James B. Rhoads 

March 5, 1997 
 
We greatly appreciate your cooperation in sharing your recollections with us.  I look forward to 

speaking with you on Monday. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Philip D. Golrick 

Chief Analyst  
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